
  6-24-08  
   

  

  
   

IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

Mississippi Department of Education Application for General Educational 
Development (GED) Option Program for 2008-2009 
 
 George Noflin, Jr., PhD. 
 

 

Assistant Superintendent George Noflin is recommending the continuation of the district’s 
GED program at both the Fillmore Center as well as Tupelo High School for the 2008-2009 
school term.   Permission is requested to submit the enclosed Mississippi Department of 
Education Application for General Educational Development (GED) Option Program for 
school year 2008-2009.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mrs. Brevard (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 

 
       PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

Action 


